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To whom it may concern,

| object strongly with the councils proposal to close the Redwood, Bishopdale
and Spreydon libraries. The libraries are an essential part of the communities
in which they are located. They are not just places for getting books, they are
meeting places, they are places for our children to study and learn, often they
are a hub the slderly or infirm.

There is more to Christchurch than just economics and the CCC needs

to understand that if it concentrates solely on econmomic outcomes it
alienates those who lives within it's boundaries.

David Stenhouse
101 Roker St
Spreydon
Christchurch




